
           

Public Hearing was held on 
October 27, 2014 at 6:00 PM at

                                                                                                the Town  Hall

Presiding: Supervisor Gary Bellows

Attending: Councilwoman Briggs, Councilwoman Zell, Councilman Dittus

Also Present:   one  member of the public 

The purpose of the Public Hearing was present the 2015 Town Budget.

Supervisor Bellows said that there are very few increases over last year and the budget was kept 
at the 2% increase.  Department lines that did increase  or decrease are as follows:

• A1110.1 Justices-Personal Service increase $56,900 to $58,000

• A1110.4 Justices Contractual decrease decrease $13000 to $9500.

• A1420.4 Town Attorney  increase $30,000 from $34,500

• A4020.4 Registrar-Vital Statistics increase $1500. to $2500.

• A5010.1 Supt. Highway increase$ 85000.. to $86,000.

• A6772.4 Senior Citizens increase $3000. to $3500.

• A8160.1 Recycling increase $52,000. to $53,000.

• A9040.8 Workman Comp increase $48,751 to $60,000.

• DA5130.1Highway machinery increase $59,750 to $64,250

• D5142.4 Snow Contractual increase $175,000. to $197,000

Motion to adjourn was made by Councilwoman Briggs, seconded by Councilman Dittus and all 
voted aye.

________________________

Judy Mayhon,Town Clerk


